
January 15, 1979 FREQUENCY 1430 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

I'm pleased to verify your reception report of 
4:47 EST January 6, 1979. We were broadcasting an 
as for "Westside Gulf & Pronto Car Wash" during the 
time period you specified. 

3WQ operates a Harris MW -5 5 KW Transmitter at 
a frequency of 1430 KHZ with directional patterns day 
and night. 

We were, at the time of your reception, operating 
on day pattern with approximately 8 KW ERP in your 
direction. 

Thank you for the fine report, I look forward to 
any further reports of reception from you or other 
members of the NRC. 

Sin 

uart Graham 
Chief Engineer, WWWQ 

P.O. Box 1430, Panama City, Fla. 32401 (904) 234-6592 


